Meeting with representatives of municipalities in Tuzla Canton

23.01.2016 14:13



A meeting between Željko Obradović, director of Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real - Property Affairs, Nedžad Pašalić, director's assistant, Jasmin Imamović, Mayor of City of Tuzla and representatives of the municipal cadastral offices of Tuzla, Kalesija, Živinice and Lukavac is held in the municipal premises in Tuzla. Meeting focused on the cooperation of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs with the competent cadastral offices and the implementation of Project "Real Estate Registration" - RERP, which is implemented under phase IV in these municipalities. Municipal cadastre representatives have presented current activities in process of cadastral and land registry data harmonization in their municipalities. All planned activities are implemented according to the planned schedule and there are no significant interference in their implementation. On meeting,

satisfaction with the level of cooperation between representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real - Property Affairs, land registry offices and competent municipal cadastral offices is emphasized, which is the main precondition for successful realization of this very demanding Project. The meeting was attended by representatives of contractors, project managers and representatives of the Urban Planning Department of City of Tuzla.